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Mohammed Ahmed

From: Sue 

Sent: 24 April 2024 07:59

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2024/0531/P

[You don't often get email from sueanddix@yahoo.co.uk. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
I have previously objected to this application, but omitted further information regarding this flawed 
proposal. The erection of a single storey house in a back garden and subsequent destruction of 
some trees in the garden,including a Lawsons Cypressa which is listened as near threatened on 
the Global UCN reform list of threatened species. These beautiful trees in the garden form a 
canopy in the garden and the destruction of these will rob many species of birds of their habitat, 
bats fly from the trees in the dusk in the late spring/summer flying close to our mansion block 
catching aphids,moths . Swifts come in the spring/summer feeding on aphids from trees. The 
trees have a large variety of insects, bees ,wasps and provide late food from the ivy in late 
autumn. 
I am so concerned at the loss of green assets in this area and the overdevelopment of this back 
garden in a conservation area,and request that  mine and other residents concerns are taken into 
account. 
 
Regards Sue Harris 


